
 

 

 

 

 

Date : 13/05/2024 

Circular No : CST/CBSE/2024-25/02 
 

 

Dear Students, 

Greetings from Christ School CBSE! 

Special classes for Grade 10 will begin on May 15th, 2024. Classes will be 

held from 8:30 am to 3 pm. Students should be present on campus by 8:20 

am. Students are expected to be in their school uniform (Regular) and to 

carry their last year’s school ID card. Please note that there will be no 

school transportation provided. 

 

Your dedication and hard work will pave the way for your success.  

Stay focused, stay motivated, and make the most out of every learning 

moment. 

 

Best wishes to you all! 

 

 

Christ School Office 


